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Beginning March 30, 2021, ESET PROTECT Cloud users with SHA-256 compatible machines
will be remotely upgraded to ESET Endpoint 7.3. The rollout of the upgrade can take up to
two weeks.

The remote upgrade will only happen for users with 250 seats or less. For
example, if a user has a mixed environment, the remote upgrade will not be
applicable for some machines; only the applicable machines will be upgraded. 

 As a user, you do not have to perform any action to receive the remote upgrade. The
upgrade finishes after the restart of a computer.

 We encourage our users always to download the latest version of their ESET products to
maintain full support.

 See our Knowledgebase article for more information on the latest supported versions of
ESET business products.
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